
 

PLEASE NOTE: 

The City is experiencing a large call volume.  

If you are experiencing an after-hours water or sewer emergency, 

please call 850-227-8152. Please leave a message and our on-call 

technician will respond back as soon as possible.  

Thank you and have a safe and happy 4th of July!  


